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Comments:

PPS wholeheartedly endorses the South32 Hermosa project. Our company is proud to have many employees
who are passionate outdoor enthusiasts, fully aware of the critical importance of environmental stewardship for
current and future generations. We are particularly impressed by the extensive measures taken to minimize the
project's environmental impact. The use of advanced technology and sophisticated monitoring systems
demonstrates a strong commitment to sustainability and the protection of local ecosystems and wildlife.

As a key supplier to the mining industry, PPS recognizes that the approval of the Hermosa project could generate
significant job opportunities for skilled workers within our organization and among our suppliers and
subcontractors. This development would not only benefit our industry but also contribute positively to the local
economy.



